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o0 President’s Report:




o For fall term the following have been reported by the Reopening Committee:
Social Distancing. In most settings, social distancing is no longer required for
individuals who are fully vaccinated.
Masking. While on University of South Alabama academic campuses or
while participating in USA-sponsored activities, employees, students, and
guests are required to follow current CDC guidelines.
Health and Safety Measures. For in-person events and meetings, all employees are
encouraged to be mindful of room capacity for social distancing and opportunities for
attending meetings remotely when practical.
Reporting symptoms, exposures, and positive cases. Daily health
screenings using Guidesafe Jag Healthcheck are no longer required; however,
all employees and students are required to monitor and report symptoms and
exposures and to report positive cases.

o Completion of Pending Business:

o None

o Reports from University Committees:

o0 Beth Shepherd reported that she will send out written reports to the FS group in
writing each month.

0 Reports from Senate Committees:




o Statement for the “Fundamental Rights, Responsibilities, and Privileges” of the faculty at the
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